
 
 
 
 

 
 

 2022 COVID-19 Update # 18 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
From Friday, 14 October, COVID-19 mandatory isolation requirements will be removed. 
This change was agreed to at National Cabinet and further information will be provided 
later this week. 
 
Current settings remain in place until midnight Thursday 13 October. Please visit 
healthywa.wa.gov.au for up-to-date COVID-19 related support and advice. 
Students on work placement and work experience, and staff who visit these students, will 
be required to follow any public health restrictions and testing and isolation protocols 
applicable to their work placement site. 
 
All of us have an important role to play in supporting a healthy community by following 
the advice outlined on healthywa.wa.gov.au. At Kennedy, we continue to urge families to 
keep their child at home if they are unwell and notify us via the normal absentee 
processes (Parent Lounge, email, or phone absentee line) if they have tested positive for 
COVID-19.  In preparation for their return to school, they can access their coursework via 
SEQTA as their health allows. 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our college community safe. 

 
 

Mr Mark Ashby 
Principal 
mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au  
 
11 October 2022 
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